
 

 

23 September 2021 
 
 
Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer 
Queensland Competition Authority 
 
 

 
Dear Mr Millsteed, 

 

Re: 8X Expansion Ruling – DBIM’s response to the QCA draft determination 

 

DBIM supports the QCA's draft determination that socialisation is the appropriate pricing method 
for the proposed 8X expansion. The QCA’s draft determination has facilitated the ongoing progress 
of the 8X Expansion FEL 3 Studies while the QCA continues its investigation toward a final 
determination on this matter. 
 
DBIM supports the submissions made by BMC and Whitehaven in June 2021. 
 
DBIM notes the assumptions underpinning the QCA's price ruling, and that in accordance with 
s.12.5(c) of the DBCT 2021 Access Undertaking, the QCA will confirm the Expansion Ruling following 
DBIM's application for the 8X Expansion. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jonathan Blakey 

General Manager – Commercial & Regulation 

Dalrymple Bay Infrastructure Limited 

 
 
 


